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February 6, 2017 

Heide Didzuhn and David R. Goldie 
1409 May Street 
Victoria, BC, V8S 1C2 

City Hall 
To the Mayor and Council 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC, V8W 1P6 

Dear Madam/Sir: 

Re: Rezoning of 1417 May Street 

We are writing in regards to the development plans for 1417 May Street, Victoria. There is a request for 
rezoning the property from the status of single dwelling to fourplex. Our property at 1409 May Street 
will be greatly affected by a change in zoning. 

We bought not long ago into the neighborhood in which we had hoped to find a calm, green and family 
oriented environment. In particular, we wanted to be around and close nature's beauty. 

The increase to house four suites will have a major impact on light and noise pollution and loss of green 
space. We are very concerned by the disturbance we'll experience from increased activities, cars being 
parked, let alone air pollution. The proposed development includes garages for four vehicles in the 
middle of the property. The planned location of theses will be in direct view from our kitchen and dining 
room window and the deck. Car fumes will without doubt reach our open air space, creating a most 
unhealthy environment. Something, we did not expect when we purchased the property. There may 
also be a need for extra parking which will have to spill over to an already full road side. 

We have contacted the owners and expressed our concerns. They gave us a sympathetic ear but also 
told us that the City of Victoria is given them little choice with their development plans. 

We are opposed to a fourplex for reasons mentioned above. Please consider the negative impact the 
proposal has on the immediate neighborhood. 




